
North Toronto Collegiate Institute Foundation
17 Broadway Ave., Toronto, ON  M4P 1T7  •  Telephone: 416-393-8585, ext. 20145  •  Email: ntcifoundation@ntci.on.ca

July, 2014

Dear NT Grads and Former Staff
We hope you enjoy the accompanying newsletter and will consider responding the insert regarding our ongoing annual 
fundraising. While most copies of the newsletter are being distributed by email this year and in future, we’ve decided for this 
year to continue mailing it to those for whom we have no email address — even to those who haven’t requested continuing 
delivery by Canada Post — so you won’t miss out.

Keeping in Touch… and Moving to Email
For those with email, please visit our website, www.ntcifoundation.on.ca, to update your contact information, including your 
email address, and/or respond online to these opportunities. For those responding by Canada Post, and/or who wish to 
continue receiving the newsletter by this means, please fill out and return the tear-off slip at the bottom of this letter, and the 
other order forms as appropriate, in the enclosed self-addressed envelope. But please note that unless you send us your email 
address or request continuing Canada Post delivery, you risk not receiving future copies of the newsletter.

Annual Fundraising for the Foundation 
As you know, the Foundation funds scholarships, grants and alumni communications on an ongoing basis, and we continue to 
rely on your annual donations for these purposes. Your annual donation can be made online at our website or by Canada Post 
using the tear-off sheet, as noted above. You will, of course, receive a charitable receipt for each donation. Thank you for your 
support of the Foundation and, through it, of NTCI students now and in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Nicole Dowling (NT ’91)
Ron Wakelin (NT ’64)
Co-Chairs, North Toronto Foundation

For a Donation to the NTCI Foundation for its annual support of scholarships, grants and alumni communication.

I would like to make a donation of      $50      $100      $200    or    Other . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  

  �A cheque (made payable to NTCI Foundation) is enclosed.

  �Charge my credit card:      Visa      MasterCard

Card Number  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Expiry Date .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  

Name on Card  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Signature .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  

	 OR pay online by credit card at ntcifoundation.ca

  �Please do not publish my name as a donor.

  �I wish to continue receiving the newsletter by Canada Post in 2015 and beyond.

Street Number and Name .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . City/Town .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  

Province .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Country  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . Postal Code . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

This is where the name and address should appear.
Delete this box before printing.

IMPORTANT: The name and address of each addressee 
 must also be printed on the back of the tear-off slip.


